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4th February 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers. 

 

On Thursday 24th February we will be holding a sponsored skip to raise money to refresh the 

stock of reading books available to the children.  

 

Sponsored events in the past have been really well supported and we have been able to purchase 

a large quantity of books that have directly impacted on the quality of teaching and learning for 

every child in the school. Every sponsor that we receive helps us to make this aim a reality and all 

sponsors are greatly appreciated.  

 

We have been unable to hold a sponsored event for the past couple of years due to the pandemic, 

but plan to work in our consistent bubbles to undertake this fun challenge with the children this 

year. 

 

The children will be incorporating skipping rhymes, games and skills into their school PE lessons 

to prepare for this challenge and we hope that developing skipping skills will also develop stamina 

and promote a healthy life style. 

 

Attached to this letter is the sponsor form. Please encourage family and friends to sponsor your 

child and their school. Every little helps. Children must only ask people that they know to sponsor 

them; they must not go ‘door to door’ to solicit sponsorship from people they do not know.  

 

Please return the sponsor form to your child’s class teacher by Monday 21st February. We will 

record the number of skips that your child completes and return the form to you so that you can 

collect the sponsor money.  

 

Please return the form with all sponsor money by Friday 4th March.   

 

Thank you for your continued and valued support 

 

 

H.L. Cooke 
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